
Robert Telfer Memorial 
Lecture 

Mills-Peninsula Health Services and health care community 
would like to honor Robert Telfer, MD for his 43 years of 

dedication and expertise in neurology and stroke care.  Robert 
Telfer has touched many lives with his commanding presence, 

quiet confidence and sense of humor.  Robert Telfer lead 
MPHS to become the first Primary Stroke Center in San 

Mateo County.  After his retirement, he continued to educate 
the community on stroke prevention and care through 
lectures and active participation with the Pacific Stroke 

Association.   

 

 

 

April 25, 1940 to 
December 27, 2015 
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